
Dear Glendale Soccer Parents and Players, 
 
It has been a while since our last informational meeting and we would like to remind you 
of some items. 
 
COMMUNICATION:  Most of our communication is handled via the website, 
www.glendalesoccer.com.  If you have not already done so, please go to the website and 
subscribe to it.  By doing this, you will automatically receive communications directly to 
your personal e-mail address. 
 
SOCCER PROGRAM/YEARBOOK:  This is our biggest fundraiser of the year.  The 
money raised through the ads that you sell are used to maintain the field, purchase needed 
equipment, update uniforms, provide food for the away bus trips, provide hotel 
accommodations for the overnight trips, purchase a new sound system and much more.  It 
is extremely important that each family support this effort by selling at least $250 worth 
of ads.  Deadline for the ads is August 17th at the tailgate party.  Ads should be turned in 
to Tony Morris or Dave Sawyer.  There will be an ad book table set up at the tailgate 
party. 
 
BOOSTER CLUB:  Thank you to all who have already joined and paid their dues.  OUR 
GOAL IS 100% PARTICIPATION!  Over the years this has been accomplished and we 
are proud that we have a very active booster club.  If you have not already joined, please 
do so at the tailgate party.  Terry Newport, treasurer, will have a table at the tailgate party 
to collect your membership dues. 
 
TAILGATE PARTY:  This year, the tailgate party will be held on Thursday August 17th 
at 7:00pm.  The location is at the Glendale soccer field.  Please plan to attend.  This is a 
great way to meet the players and families.  This is also the evening where you will want 
to bring your check book.  Several required fees will need to be taken care of at that time.  
Also, logo attire will be available for sale. 
 
END OF YEAR VIDEO:  We are still searching for someone to put together a video of 
the season. If you are available to put it together or know of someone who can, please let 
us know.  Parents, please take many pictures during the season for the video. 
 
QUINCY TOURNAMENT & CAPE GIRARDEAU:  Parents, please pick up 
information at the tailgate party regarding hotel accommodations for these two overnight 
trips.  The Quincy tournament will be varsity only. 
 
TEAM PICTURES:  Pictures will be taken August 21st at the 6pm practice.  Location still 
TBD.  Be sure to be there on time with your complete uniform.  Mike Wingo will be 
taking the picture this year. 
 
Thank you! 
Doug & Elizabeth Page 
Glendale Booster Club Co-Presidents 

http://www.glendalesoccer.com/

